
Year 6 Edition  
18/3/19 The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

Over the next few weeks 
your child’s spelling 
homework will also 
become available on 
‘Spelling Shed’, a website 
your child now has a log 
in for.  

 

Parent Forum– 
Wednesday 20th March 
6:00pm 

 

Year 6 First Aid Workshop
– Friday 29th March 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
each Friday.  

 

 

In English we are writing persuasive 
arguments. 

 

In maths we are focusing on algebra. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic Task (due on 28.3.19) 
 

Complete two of the ‘Power of the Dragon’ activities. You can also make up 
your own dragon challenge if you like. See the homework sheet for details. 

 

 

English & Maths 


